MEMORANDUM

DATE: September 14, 2022

TO: Kenton County Fiscal Court

FROM: Holly Hill, Purchasing Manager

RE: Compensation Study

The Kenton County Purchasing Department is requesting permission from the Kenton County Fiscal Court to award the Compensation Study bid to JER HR Group LLC., for the Kenton County Fiscal Court. The Purchasing Department received three (3) proposals on August 19, 2022 from the following:

JER HR Group LLC. Baker Tilly US, LLP. Management Advisory Group International, Inc.

This recommendation was discussed and confirmed by County Administrator, Scott Gunning.





LEADING FROM THE FRONTIER TO THE FUTURE

To: Holly Hill, Purchasing Manager

Scott Gunning, County Administrator FR:

September 6, 2022 DT:

RE: **Compensation Study Bids**

After review of the three (3) submitted proposals, it is the recommendation of the committee to award the bid to JER HR Group LLC.

Submitted proposals:

JER HR Group LLC* Baker Tilly US, LLP* Management Advisory Group International, INC

Selection committee:

Scott Gunning, County Administrator Kelly Baker, Human Resources Manager Kurt Greivenkamp, Assistant Treasurer Lori Zombek, Boon County Human Resources Director